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Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-6808 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


TO:

Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 

Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

Commissioner Paul Fetscher, Sr. 

Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace

FROM:    

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Brad Kaine, Director of Public Services

DATE:     

June 21, 2016
RE:           
Post-Disaster Debris Recovery Monitoring Services Provided by Witt O’Brien’s, LLC 
Introduction and Background
Staff is recommending approval by the City Commission at the July 26, 2016 meeting of a contract for Post-Disaster Debris Recovery Monitoring Services with Witt O’Brien’s, LLC for the period upon adoption through April 17, 2017. There is no cost associated with this contract unless there is a need due to a natural disaster such as a hurricane. Staff has decided at this time that Witt O’Brien’s, LLC is best fitted for this service. The City of Dania Beach will be piggybacking off of the City of Parkland’s Contract, which was competitively bid, awarded on April 3, 2013, and extended through April 17, 2017.

If and when it is determined that this service is necessary, funds would be appropriated from the hurricane fund or as approved by the City Commission. 
Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Commission approve the contract with Witt O’Brien’s, LLC under the terms and conditions therein and authorize the City Manager to execute same.   

